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EBN Academy 

Spitfire House, 10 High Street, Castle Vale, Birmingham B35 7PR 
Telephone: 0121 272 7020 Email: enquiry@ebnfs.org 

 
 Executive Principal: Mr Matthew Baldwin  

Dear Parent/Carer,        21st April 2020 
Re: School Closure Update 

 
We hope you are all safe and well during this current time.  As you are probably aware schools will be 
remaining closed for the next 3 weeks following government guidance (except for vulnerable pupils 
or children of key workers).  Currently we have no requests from parents or carers for their child to 
attend school so the EBN2 site is closed.  If your circumstances change and you need educational 
provision for your child please contact myself or Mrs. Shearer on the numbers in the contact list 
below.  We are unsure as to when we will reopen so in the mean time we will send out weekly work 
packs to the pupils to ensure that they keep up with their school work as best they can.  Once we re-
open we will support pupils in catching up on any missed work. We have a lot of experience in 
helping young people fill gaps in their learning and are confident we will get them back on track 
quickly.  While the Academy remains closed students can also access online work and resources using 
the following link http://ebnacademy2.co.uk/links/ 
 
Throughout the closure if your child requires extra work or needs support with the current work 
please contact the relevant member of staff using the contact list below.  As you should already be 
aware we are also conducting weekly safe and well checks on all pupils. This is to check if you or your 
child need any extra help or support during this difficult time, however if you do have an immediate 
concern please call either myself or Mrs. Shearer using the numbers below.  All pupils that are 
entitled to free school meals should have had contact from their home school to arrange for 
vouchers to be sent to you.  If this has not happened please let us know and we will contact the 
home school on your behalf.  
 
When we have further updates on the closure status and also the allocation of Year 11 GCSE grades, 
we will ensure you are informed as early as possible. In the meantime, if there are any issues with 
contacting staff or you have any other concerns, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs. 
Shearer via email or phone. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Matthew Baldwin 
Executive Head Teacher 

 
Head Teacher – Mr. Baldwin mbaldwin@ebnfs.org   Tel - 07803210275 

Deputy Head Teacher – Mrs. Shearer kshearer@ebnfs.org    Tel - 07513555524 

English – Mr. Mullings English@ebnfs2.org 

Maths/Statistics – Mr. Pathan/Mrs. 
Shearer 

Maths@ebnfs2.org 

Science – Mr. Beaufoy/Mr. Ali Science@ebnfs2.org 

Geography – Mr. Hennessy Geography@ebnfs2.org 

Media – Mrs. Riggall Media@ebnfs2.org 

R.E/Public Services/Careers – Mr. 
Brown 

RE@ebnfs2.org 

PE – Mr. Katarzynski Carter PE@ebnfs2.org 

Personal Coaches and Careers Pastoral@ebnfs2.org 
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